
Dear Friend of Lutheran Seniorlife, 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in volunteering here at one of our communities. Volunteers from 

the greater off campus community are an important part of our mission in providing the 

Abundant Life® to our elders.   

Volunteer Applications are available to download off this website. If you are between the ages 
of 13-18, you will also need to complete and return a Parental Permission Slip.  This can also be 
downloaded from our webpage under the Volunteer section at www.lutheranseniorlife.org.    
 
Please complete the application in its entirety as this will help us find a volunteer area 
especially suited for you. 
 
Your completed application, and parental permission slip if applicable, can be mailed to the 

Lutheran Seniorlife community at which you would like to volunteer.  Addresses are located 

under the volunteer tab of the Lutheran Seniorlife website.  

All volunteer applications undergo background and reference checks.  If opportunities are open 

that match your background, skills and availability, you will be contacted to set up an interview 

and be informed of the date of the next orientation session. All volunteers must get a TB test 

(provided at no charge in our clinic) and attend orientation prior to starting their volunteer 

assignment. Volunteers at certain locations, such as LIFE centers, may also need a physical 

examination.  

We trust that you will find that volunteering makes as much difference in your life as you will 

make in the lives of our residents. 

Thanks again for your interest! 

 

Sincerely, 

The Volunteer Directors of Lutheran Seniorlife  

 

http://www.lutheranseniorlife.org/

